Planning Counter

Subject: Welby first draft

----- Original Message-----

From: Debbie [mailto:debbiecooperil3@msn.com]
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 2:42 PM

To: Joelle Greenland

Subject: Welby first draft

The Gaccetta family does not want the open space around the Thornton water between 73 and
75th. This will take our privacy from us and make the value go down on our property thanks
for your time on this issue. Debbie Gaccetta Cooper

Sent from my iPhone



